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I am submitting my testimony in support of SB1589 because it is not unreasonable to 

curtail the freedom of a few along ONLY A PORTION OF THE RIVER in order to 

protect the water quality and habitat quality of a stretch of river that benefits 

multitudes of people and wildlife species, locally and downstream, now and into the 

future. It’s a simple cost benefit equation which results in far more benefit than costs.  


